The Tax Department of the Caddo Parish
Sheriff's Office will be open on New Year's
Eve

Monday, December 30, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr. understands that it can be challenging to complete tasks during regular work hours.
Therefore, he has decided to keep the Tax Department at 501 Texas Street open tomorrow on New Year's Eve.

The Tax Department will be open from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM. If you have any questions, please call 318-681-0638.
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